
 

PUBLIC HEARING 

The City of Reidsville, GA has requested that the firm of Hofstadter and Associates, Inc. analyze 

and make recommendations for upgrading the city’s existing Waste Water Treatment Plant (WWTP) as 

well as their Land Application System (LAS) Sprayfields.  Currently, the WWTP is routinely violating their 

permit parameter as a result a poor-quality effluent is being discharged onto the sprayfields.  Additionally, 

duckweed is overgrowing in all the ponds and basins.  In general, the WWTP has served its useful life and 

is in need of a significant upgrade/replacement of parts.  The city of Reidsville is requesting approximately 

$3,615,487.00 for WWTP/LAS upgrades and improvements. All concerned citizens are invited to attend a 

Public Hearing which will be held at City Hall 130 South Main Street, Reidsville, GA on Monday, June 29, 

2020 at 2:30pm. 


